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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Friday, December 16th, 2016
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas is almost here and everyone at school is very excited about the festive season. The children have worked really hard since September and now deserve a time to recharge their batteries ready for lots more exciting learning after the holidays.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has been involved in making our Barcombe Christmas so special – the PTA especially have worked very hard with their wonderful events. Don’t forget the mulled wine and mince pies in the playground after school on Wednesday 21st!
Don’t forget too that you are invited to join us after the pantomime which the children will be watching on Monday afternoon. Tea and coffee will be available in the school hall from 2.30pm. Parents from Hamsey School have also been invited to join us at this time as their children will be watching the panto too. 

There have been lots of parent helpers in school hearing readers this term and also helping transport children to various music and sporting event so thank you to all of you too. We couldn’t do it all without you!
Learning Journeys

In Term 3, Badgers, Foxes and Owls will be studying Our Wonderful World, looking at how climate creates biodiversity and at environmental issues. Squirrels and Hedgehogs will be finding out all about India, comparing it to the UK. 
In Term 4, the older children will be studying Across the Atlantic, focussing on North and South American cities and culture while the younger children find out all about Knights, Castles and Dragons! 

Clubs

After school clubs will start again after the Christmas break. They will include a sports club run by Mr Munnery, choir, French club, STEM and more. Information will be sent out in the first week of next term. 
Dates for your diary:

Monday, December 19th: tea/coffee after the pantomime 2.30pm

Tuesday, December 20th: Christmas Service at St Mary’s 9am; Christmas dinner

Wednesday, December 21st: term ends; mulled wine and mince pies in the playground after school.

Term 3 begins on Tuesday, January 3rd. 

Thursday, January 5th: Parent Partnership meeting 6.30pm – 7.30pm

Monday, January 9th: Owls curriculum meeting 9am

Tuesday, January 10th: Foxes curriculum meeting 9am

Wednesday, January 11th: Badgers curriculum meeting 9am

Thursday, January 12th: Squirrels curriculum meeting 9am

Friday, January 13th: Hedgehogs curriculum meeting 9am

Thursday, January 17th: Federation Consultation meeting 6.30pm – 7.30pm
Half term     13th – 17th February

INSET DAY - Monday 20th February
Advance notice of class assemblies in Term 4:

Thursday, February 23rd : Foxes class assembly

Thursday, March 2nd : Squirrels class assembly

Thursday, March 9th : Badgers class assembly

Thursday, March 16th : Hedgehogs class assembly

Thursday, March 23rd : Owls class assembly

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or the school office if you have any questions or queries. 
Thank you for all your support. All the staff at Barcombe would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Yours sincerely,
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